THE PRESIDENT
OF THE
GENERAL ASSEMBLY

New York, 9 November 2012

Excellency,

I have the hono1 to 1efe1 to the Intezgovermncntal Negotlatlons on the question of
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matters.

As you are aware, His Excellency Ambassador Zahir Tanin, Permanent Representative of
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of the General Assembly.

I believe that assuring continuation of work on this issue is of great importance. Over the
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